
TOWN OF DEERFIELD 
PLANNING BOARD 

PO BOX 159 
DEERFIELD, NH 03037 

 
 
In accordance with RSA 676:4, you are hereby notified that Sandra 
Cross, 4 Thurston Pond Road, Deerfield, NH will make application 
for a Public Hearing to consider approval of an open space Major 
Subdivision for property located on Mount Delight Road in 
Deerfield, NH (Maps 414-142, 142-3, 75, 76) consisting of 122 acres 
and owned by the applicant. 
 
The intent of the application is to create a new, open space, 18 lot 
subdivision with each lot consisting of 1 acre +/- lots. 
 
The formal application will be submitted to the Planning Board of 
the Town of Deerfield on Wednesday, December 14, 2022 at 
7:15pm, as the first appointment at the George B. White Building.  
The Board will consider acceptance, and if accepted will hold a 
Public Hearing at that time.   
 
You are invited to attend and offer your comments.  If you are 
unable to be present, the Board will accept your comments in 
writing prior to the hearing and read them aloud at the hearing.   
 
DEERFIELD PLANNING BOARD 
 
Pete Schibbelhute 
Chairman 
 


